
 
 
 
 
 

 

Memorandum 

 
DATE:  January 12, 2021 

TO:  Dr. Kenneth Bradshaw 

FROM:  Jeff Baker 
  Program Director 
 
RE:  Laney High School Renovation Project 

Project #19-017-5566 
       
CC: Mr. Matthew Priester, Bobby Smith, Barry Morgan, Kevin Drayton, Jeanine Usry, 

File, Desk Copy 
 
 
 
Bids were taken for the Laney High School Renovation project on January 6, 2021.  We 
received bids from five (5) companies with excellent competition. 
 
The low base bidder was Stewart Construction Co., LLC with a base bid amount of 
$363,000.00.  

 
The current construction budget for this project is $477,191.00.   
 
Therefore, the project is under budget and the GMK team recommends award of the 
contract to Stewart Construction Co., LLC in the amount of $363,000.00. 
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